
WRITTEN TESTIMONY

February 18, 2022

PROPONENT of HB 2498

Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services:

Please vote for HB 2498.
PLEASE  vote for protection of our children.
COVID-19 vaccine should not be mandated for children to go to school or daycare.  Let God’s
beautiful design of  the human body  and natural immunity work, as it does  in children.   The
power that made the body heals the body!  This disease was never a big concern for this age
group. Never before have children been used to keep adults from becoming sick.
Please help protect my 9 month  old grandson, Kolsen.

Sincerely,
Janeen Bezona
Hesston, Harvey County, Kansas
House District 31


